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Important Dates to Remember: 

April 1st – WBSD closed – CDC School year 
Blast open 

April 4th – Easter Program/Carnival – 6:15pm 
April 9th – 4K Graduation pictures taken 

 
Save The Date: 

May 23rd – 4K Graduation  
May 27th – CDC Closed – Memorial Day  

June 7th – Summer Splash Begins 
 

Soles For Jesus Drop Off Site: 
Living Word is now a permanent drop off site 

for Soles for Jesus! Bring your gently used 
shoes (all sizes and kinds). Shoes are sorted 

and packed in the SFJ warehouse in 
Milwaukee and shipped to Africa along with 

a Gospel booklet in native languages. 
Clean out your closets while spreading the 

Good News of Jesus!   
 
 

Donations Welcome: 
The CDC is looking for donations of gently 
used toys and craft supplies. Thank you!  

 
 

Classroom Spotlight: 
Room 10 – Miss Dani 

 
This month, our class worked on improving 
our fine motor skills by incorporating more 

structured activities into our day. We 
practiced color matching, manipulating 
PlayDoh, and sorting with tweezers and 

scoops, among many other fun and 
engaging activities. And of course, we were 

so delighted when Lucky the Leprechaun 
visited us and brought us some yummy 

treats.  
 
 

April 2024 

 
A Note from the Administrator: 

Greetings in the name of our Risen Lord! I hope 
everyone had a blessed Easter! 

 
Spring is in the air! We anticipate warmer 

temperatures and longer sun filled days. Spring 
reminds us of new beginnings. As several of our 
children transition to new classrooms this month, 

we look forward to new friendships forming.  
 

The children are working hard preparing a 
wonderful Easter program that they are excited to 

share with you! Don’t forget to stay for the 
carnival after the program. Lots of fun to be had!  

Tamara  
 

How to reach me: 
Email: tamara.breckenfelder@mylivingword.com 

Phone: 262-677-9774 ex 205 
 
 

Monthly Theme:  
“Sing to the Lord!” 

 
Sing to the Lord a new song; sing to the Lord, all 

the earth. Psalm 96:1 
 

 
Reminder: 

Please send appropriate outdoor clothing for your 
child. The weather changes so frequently in the 
spring. Make sure they are dressed for success!  

 
We do have limited spots available for Summer 
Splash for ages 7-10. Please contact us ASAP if 

care is still needed.  
 
 
 



         
      
  
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
              
                                              
 
 
 
 
 
                                                   
                                                                           
 
                                                                     


